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Comments: To whom it may concern: 

 

I was just made aware that your organization has proposed removing restrictions from these permits for  ANILCA

cabins.  This is horrible!  We need these restrictions to keep our wilderness "wild". 

 

 We need to phase out these cabins, not encourage them.  Please keep the original directive from  ANILCA, in

1987  which you,  the U.S Forest Service,  created a program that issued special-use permits for these

unauthorized cabins in hopes of eventually phasing them out of the wilderness.

 

Wilderness should be protected for all creatures, not just the privileged, rich few who want comfortable places to

rest their heads and enjoy the view. 

 

Please stop this!  Cabins don't belong in designated Wilderness. The U.S. Forest Service must leave its policy

unchanged. Please do not undermine the Wilderness Act.

 

 


